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This document is Addendum 1 to Santa Cruz Mid-County Groundwater Agency’s 
Request for Statement of Qualifications for Planning and Technical Services for the 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan Implementation and Reporting.  The addendum 
corrects three errors in the Request for Statement of Qualifications. 

 
1. On page 2, on the second line on the page “SGAM related planning”, should read 

“SGMA related planning.” 
 

2. On page 3, the third to last line of the bullet under Section 2.2 “SGMA Technical 
Support”, should read “seawater intrusion” instead of “sweater intrusion.”  
 

3. In Section 5, Exhibit A, page PSA 1, “Standard Agreement for Professional Services,” 
Recital A, strike “perform stream monitoring and related services” and insert 
“perform planning, reporting, and technical services to support the implementation 
of the Groundwater Sustainability Plan in the Mid-County Groundwater Basin and 
related reporting to comply with the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act.”   

 


